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Deitemeyer, David <David.Deitemeyer@coloradosprings.gov> Thu, Dec 12, 2024 at 4:59 PM
To: Hunter Ridley - DNR <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>
Cc: Jerald Schnabel <Jerald_Schnabel@castleaggregate.com>

Good afternoon, Hunter,

Please see attached a copy of the signed letter from the Parks Director on our desire to retain the existing sale office/scale house building
associated with the Pikeview Quarry (M-1944-211). Let me know if you need anything else related to this matter.

Thank you,

David Deitemeyer

TOPS Senior Program Administrator, PLA, ASLA, NRPA

Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services

1401 Recreation Way

Colorado Springs, CO 80905

(719) 385-6515

David.Deitemeyer@coloradosprings.gov
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